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29th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am writing to you with concerns regarding the PlayStation/Xbox/Computer game “Fortnite”.  

If your child does not play this game, please ignore this letter.  

 

Fortnite is a free online survival game with up to four players working together on missions to collect 

resources, build forts and construct weapons/traps to engage with an army of zombie-like creatures that 

are trying to kill them. Our main concern with this game is that it is free, meaning it is much more 

accessible compared to other games with inappropriate themes for children. As previously mentioned, 

the use of weapons and the violent themes are an issue and are increasingly becoming a concern.  

 

Fortnite has a PEGI rating of 12, meaning that if a child is below this age, they should not be playing this 

game. From Year 3 to Year 6, we are aware of many children playing Fortnite on a regular basis. You will 

of course make your own decision on as to whether you allow your child to play this game, however if 

you decide to ignore the 12+ age rating, can we urge you to sit with your child and discuss the themes of 

the game with them. It may be useful to see how your child is playing the game – especially when playing 

this game online against other users, as well as how other users are behaving towards your child. Online 

interaction with peers should be monitored.  

 

Some children in school have reported playing Fortnite for 2-3 hours each night. The Child Mind Institute 

for healthy minds advices that children’s game time should be under 30-60 minutes on a school day and 

no more than 2 hours on non-school days. Prolonged game time can cause poor social skills, 

restlessness, irritability, headaches, withdrawal and can cause children to display negative thoughts and 

behaviours. Regardless of what limits you think are appropriate, they advise that some days each week 

should involve no gaming. It is crucial to ensure that your child develops, maintains, and enjoys 

other, non-screen time activities.  

 

Currently, staff at our school are spending a considerable amount of time dealing with emotional issues 

that come from playing online with friends. Adding to this, time has been spent with some individuals that 

have been using inappropriate language and signs that come from Fortnite and this in turn will lead to in 

school behavioural consequences.  If you wish to discuss this game or any problems regarding Fortnite 

or support with online gaming, please come and speak to me so that we can work together to help your 

child.  

 

   Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support with this current issue.  

    I enclose an information leaflet from National Online Safety about Fortnite for your information.  

 

Mrs Callaghan   
Head of School   
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